

Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 8UR. Telephone: 01902 558971



Email: wilkinsonprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Website: www.wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk

14th January 2025

Dear Parents,

We have arranged a visit to The National Space Centre, Leicestershire for the children in Year 6, as part of their current topic.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 11th March for Mrs Copson's class. Your child will need to be at school for 7.45 am, ready for an 8.00 am departure. On this day your child must wear their full school uniform including a warm coat and bring a packed lunch in a carrier bag with their name on it. Drinks should be still not fizzy. The children will travel by school minibus and will be back at school before the end of the school day.

The cost of this visit is £13

Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Friday 28th February 2025. Payment should be made via School Money.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs H Richards Headteacher.
To Mrs Richards, Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bradley, Bilston, WV14 8UR.
I give permission for my child to take part in the class visit to The National Space Centre, Leicestershire on Tuesday 11th March 2025.
My child can travel there by school minibus.
Signed Parent/Guardiar
Contact telephone number













